
  

Thursday 20th February  2025 

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau 

Year 5 Camp – Equipment List, Permission Form & Payment Reminder 

Please find below the equipment list for the upcoming Year 5 camp, 12th March to 14th March 2025. 

 



If you have not yet completed the camp permission form, we kindly ask you to do so no later than Friday 
21st February. This will allow teachers to finalise group arrangements and camp logistics. 

 

Payment in full is required before camp - this will be charged to your child’s KAMAR account, to enable 
you to pay via the parent portal. (If you need assistance with logging in to the parent portal, please 
contact golflands@elim.school.nz). We are required to advise the camp of the confirmed number of 
attendees, therefore payments are required to be made before 26th February 2025. If you need to 
discuss this, please contact Mrs. Groenewald in the strictest of confidence 
brieta.groenewald@elim.school.nz to arrange a payment plan. 

We will also be holding a Camp Parent Helpers Meeting in the staffroom, on Thursday 27th February at 
6pm for those parents we have contacted directly regarding attending camp.  

More information will be sent out to parents regarding drop off and pick up of students at camp, closer to 
12th March. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Juliana Lee and Kim James 

Phase 2 Leaders 

juliana.lee@elim.school.nz 

kim.james@elim.school.nz 

 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTN0ucABw747Ap6lOkB0oIyJkSQ2sFOc2gZqJCjRO6xBW58g/viewform
mailto:brieta.groenewald@elim.school.nz
mailto:juliana.lee@elim.school.nz
mailto:kim.james@elim.school.nz

